
NEW BINS AT EARLSFIELD 
 
Eriswell Parish Council have bought and installed 3 rubbish bins at Earlsfield, 
with plans for more later on. We are restricted to 3 bins at the moment as the 
collection service at West Suffolk District Council were not taking on any new 
collections.  
 
The bins are located at the bus stop, outside Londis and east side of Central 
Park. 
 
Thanks to District Councillor Stephen Frost for helping to persuade the collection 
service to add a few more, and to Parish Councillor Richard Hall for installing the 
bins.  
 

 
 

 
 


